Economic Development Department

January 6, 2012

To: The Honorable Mayor and Eden City Council Members

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development

Re: Appointment to the Twin Rivers Downtown Development Corporation (TRDDC)

The by-laws of the Twin Rivers Downtown Development Corporation require that an Eden City
Councilman be appointed to this Board. The Twin Rivers Downtown Development Corporation
is responsible for overseeing the downtown revitalization efforts in the City of Eden. Eden City

Councilman Jim Burnette has expressed interest in continuing his appointment to this Board.

The TRDDC Board requests that Mayor Grogan appoint Mr. Burnette to the Board at the January
2012 Eden City Council meeting.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this appointment request.



